CA-33 NLH
2003 NLH General Rate Application
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On page 1 of the Corporate Overview evidence given by William E. Wells it
states “Hydro indicated to the Board during its 2001 GRA that new sources of
supply to meet energy and capacity requirements for the Island
Interconnected System would be coming in service in 2003. NLH further
advised the Board that it would, therefore, need to seek an adjustment in
rates to recover the additional costs arising from these sources. This current
Application is primarily driven by this requirement”. Please provide a
schedule of revenues and costs pertaining to these new sources of supply.
That is, please provide a calculation of the additional revenue requirement

resulting from this increased capacity.

Please see response to IC-16 NLH.



